

Decision: New TTC Services - Southwest Toronto

At its meeting on March 20, 2018, the TTC Board adopted the recommendations in the staff report as follows:

It is recommended that the TTC Board:

- 1. Approve a bus service to operate between Park Lawn Loop and Mimico GO Station to be implemented by September 2018, subject to infrastructure and operational requirements being met.
- 2. Approve a bus service to operate along The West Mall from Kipling Station to Sherway Gardens to be implemented in September 2018, subject to infrastructure and operational requirements being met.
- 3. Note that a post-implementation report will be submitted to the Board in the fall of 2019.